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DUNDEE CITY COUNCIL – WEEKLY ROAD REPORT

REPORT FOR WEST END WARD – WEEK COMMENCING MONDAY 17 DECEMBER 2018

Perth Road (at Riverside Place) – off-peak temporary traffic lights until
Monday 17 December for drainage works.

(I have sought assurances that these works will complete tomorrow)

http://www.government-world.com/weekly-road-report-west-end-ward-dundeewestend-75/
http://www.government-world.com/weekly-road-report-west-end-ward-dundeewestend-75/
https://3.bp.blogspot.com/-ulVTR7SYmUg/XBVETbhhYfI/AAAAAAAAaGE/h1ExvsgQblIb7a-DohCohmtJyOUDHyYnACLcBGAs/s1600/West%2BEnd%2BRoad%2BReport.jpg

